
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been a very busy fortnight in school, with the children working hard in their new classes. 

Changes to drop off and pick up 

We are making a few changes to our drop off and pick up procedures in order to keep our community as 

safe as possible. 

Following consultation with the local council and the police, from Thursday 29th October, cones will be 

placed at the bottom of the driveway to school at drop off time.  If you have a permit to enter the car 

park, Mr Lawrence, our site controller, will remove the cones.  If you need a permit due to mobility is-

sues, do please contact the school office.  Please do not park or wait on the double yellow lines outside 

the school and please do not block any of our neighbours' driveways. 

The back gate on Norreys Avenue has been reopened for your use in the mornings as well as the after-

noons to reduce congestion.  Further to this,  both sides of the pedestrian access at the front of the 

school can be used both ways.  We are no longer using the one-way walking system. 

We have had reports of some near misses in recent weeks so we are keen to put in place any additional 

safety measures as needed.  Thank you in advance for your support in keeping our community safe. 

 

Love to Learn sessions 

We are keen to build in opportunities for parents to see the school in action and their children at work.  

To this end, we will be organising Love to Learn sessions for each year group where parents can pop in 

for an hour to see what is happening in their child’s class.  We are starting these sessions in Reception, so 

if you are a parent or carer of a reception child, please do come along to our first Love to Learn morning 

on Tuesday 18th October from 10am—11am.  Younger siblings are welcome.   

 

Author Visit 

The children in Nursery PM, reception, Y1 and Y2 enjoyed hearing about Bodhi the Dog from visiting au-

thor Alison Simpson today.  We look forward to organising more visits like this one.   

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Our newsletter will now be published fortnightly, on a Wednesday, so do please keep an eye out for key 

dates and events.  

Wishing you a peaceful week,  

Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming events 

 
Wednesday 28th September 6.00pm—6.30pm Meet the Headteacher and Governors.  The Headteacher 

and local governing body are keen to have parent input into our review of our school values and invite 

you to join us for an informal meeting in the main hall.  Whether you are a new or existing parent, you 

are welcome to join us at the review.  The meeting with give you an opportunity to meet the headteach-

er and governors and to give your views on the school’s current values of Kindness, Perseverance, Re-

spect, Inclusion, Courage and Honesty. 

 

Tuesday 18th October    Reception parents Love to Learn 10am—11am 

 

Monday 24th October—Friday 28th October Half Term  

 
Monday 31st October 2022  INSET Day.  School closed for pupils. 
 
Monday 7th November  Parents’ Evening 3.30pm—5.30pm 
 
Wednesday 9th November  Parents’ Evening 3.30pm—6.30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


